From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of ellen karlson

[ekarlson@tds.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 2:03 PM

To:

Abel Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

ellen karlson 2529 McKenna Blvd Madison, WI 53711-3917

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Christine

Straavaldsen [c1kitten@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 2:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Christine Straavaldsen 610 Spruce St Madison, WI 53715-2152

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Guy Swansbro

[drfork@hotmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 2:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Guy Swansbro 1 N Bedford St Madison, WI 53703-2678

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Rosalind Woodward

[ros53711@yahoo.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 2:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

I am a retired women's health care provider. This is a legal medical procedure, albeit controversial. Would you like someone yelling at you when you go to have your gall bladder, uterus or appendix out or a hip or knee replaced, or any other peersonal medical decision you make?

Imagine these things interfered with by someone who has no knowledge of your personal circumstances, and judges you by their own beliefs and experiences. In my opinion, your vote for this is a no-brainer! Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Rosalind Woodward 1443 Mound St Madison, WI 53711-2221

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Mary Duffy

[thelittlequeenie@outlook.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 2:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

I am way past the age to worry about having an abortion and thankfully, I never had to make that choice. But no one who is that position should be subjected to the harassment by protestors. Also, so many of these women are coming to the clinics for non-abortion care, including contraceptives. Without easy access to contraception while I was much younger, I may have had to make a decision whether or not to abort.

These women need safe access. Please support this buffer zone.

Sincerely,

Mary Duffy 8501 Old Sauk Rd Apt 315 Middleton, WI 53562-4377

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Nancy Gathing

[gathingn@yahoo.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 2:33 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Nancy Gathing 3701 Tulane Ave Madison, WI 53714-2952

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Nancy Harker

[nharker44@yahoo.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 2:33 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Nancy Harker 1627 Pond View Ct Middleton, WI 53562-3790

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Francois Blawat

[fblawat@merr.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 2:33 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Francois Blawat 4429 Meadowwood Cir De Forest, WI 53532-1749

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Susan Fruth

[cestlavie50@yahoo.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 1:33 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Susan Fruth 910 Oakland Ave Madison, WI 53711-2134

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Monica Macaulay

[monicamacaulay@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 1:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure. (I'll add that It's not just a question of harassment; it's also a question of safety - the pattern of violence against women and their health care providers is all too clear.)

Sincerely,

Monica Macaulay 127 S Brittingham Pl Madison, WI 53715-1442

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Lynne Larson

[nordicscorpio@yahoo.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 1:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Lynne Larson 1634 Kings Mill Way Apt 107 Madison, WI 53718-8008

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Richard Franken

[dickfrnkn@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 1:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Richard Franken 3038 Irvington Way Madison, WI 53713-3414

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Simon Hellerstein

[hellerst@math.wisc.edu]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 1:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Simon Hellerstein 446 Agnes Dr Madison, WI 53711-1304

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Eric Robson

[eric.robson@hotmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 1:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Eric Robson 643 E Johnson St Apt 2 Madison, WI 53703-1556

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Gerhard

Luetschwager [gelssl@chorus.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 1:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Gerhard Luetschwager 9763 County Road A Mount Horeb, WI 53572-3235

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Peter Gottlieb

[gottlieb4559@charter.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 1:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Peter Gottlieb 212 Highland Ave Madison, WI 53705-3840

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Sarah Luedtke

[oneluedtke@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 11:33 AM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Sarah Luedtke 911 E Johnson St Apt 1 Madison, WI 53703-1650

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of theron connor

[tercon56@hotmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 11:33 AM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

theron connor 3934 Tulane Ave Madison, WI 53714-2957

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Peggy Smith

[psmith@library.wisc.edu]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 11:33 AM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

I do not believe that a "buffer zone" violates anyone's free speech rights. But being harassed and physically blocked does violate the rights and dignity of patients.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Peggy Smith 807 Nash Ln De Forest, WI 53532-0903

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Barbara Bailly

[sewjung2@tds.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 11:33 AM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Barbara Bailly 540 W Olin Ave Madison, WI 53715-2510

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Victoria Daubert

[vdaubert@tds.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 11:33 AM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Victoria Daubert 813 Centennial Pkwy Waunakee, WI 53597-1501

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Janet Lalor

[jjrlalor@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 11:33 AM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure. Please keep Madison safe for women on all levels, especially when they are going through some difficult times already.

Sincerely,

Janet Lalor 6666 Purcell Rd Belleville, WI 53508-9228

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Deborah Hoffman

[dhoffman2@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 11:33 AM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

As a psychologist in practice in Madison for over 30 years, I have long been concerned about how such issues can make a very difficult situation substantially worse or even traumatizing. Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Deborah Hoffman 3909 Regent St Madison, WI 53705-5222

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Dawn R. Casper

[dawnrcasper@sbcglobal.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:33 PM

To:

Abel Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

I have two wonderful daughters and they know that I do not believe in abortion as a form of birth control. They also know that I would be very sad if they every were faced with the choice of having an abortion. But I do believe in the right to choose. I do believe the proposed buffer zone ordinance should be approved.

Sincerely,

Dawn R. Casper 5709 Cedar Pl Madison, WI 53705-2559

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of George Kovacs

[gkovacs@innovationtw.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:33 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

George Kovacs 7798 Cherry Wood Ln Verona, WI 53593-9646

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Frank Ryan

[cfryan@tds.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:33 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Frank Ryan 6522 Cooper Ave Middleton, WI 53562-3345

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Jamie Lawver

[jluvstay05@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:33 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Jamie Lawver 2041 S Madison Rd Beloit, WI 53511-8617

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Eleanor Flinn

[flinnmazo@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:33 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Eleanor Flinn 10401 County Road Kp Mazomanie, WI 53560-9312

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Richard Swanson

[rwswanson@tds.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:33 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Richard Swanson 7320 Cedar Creek Trl Madison, WI 53717-1503

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Joanne Wagner

[jlwagner@wisc.edu]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:33 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Please support the buffer zone ordinance. No person accessing health care for any reason should suffer harassment.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Joanne Wagner 4601 Windigo Trl Madison, WI 53711-2730

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Marco Tonelli

[6marco9@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:33 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Marco Tonelli 5 Schlough Ct Madison, WI 53717-1189

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Travis Hunter

[lucivar@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Travis Hunter 4922 Raymond Rd Madison, WI 53711-4357

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Ken Keefover-Ring

[keefover@entomology.wisc.edu.edu]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Ken Keefover-Ring 1116 E Johnson St Apt 3 Madison, WI 53703-1677

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Robert West

[west@chem.wisc.edu]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Robert West 305 Nautilus Dr Madison, WI 53705-4333

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Daniel Sylvester

[syllyman@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Daniel Sylvester 1911 Winnebago St Madison, WI 53704-5347

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Jennifer Trott

[1028jlt@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Trott 2742 Commercial Ave Madison, WI 53704-4869

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Elizabeth Soellner

[e.soellner@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Soellner 3130 James St Apt 2 Madison, WI 53714-2247

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Marcia Jesperson

[mjjesperson@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Marcia Jesperson 126 Richland Ln Madison, WI 53705-4835

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Laura Moss Gottlieb

[lauragottlieb@juno.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 12:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Laura Moss Gottlieb 212 Highland Ave Madison, WI 53705-3840

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Karolyn Beebe

[keedo60@yahoo.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 6:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Karolyn Beebe 220 Merry St Madison, WI 53704-5259

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Ricky Hoffmann

[mywhtfeather@yahoo.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 6:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Ricky Hoffmann 94 Lake Ct Edgerton, WI 53534-9326

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Melissa Mutch

[cheriemelissamutch@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 6:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Melissa Mutch 48 Goldenrod Ln Apt 6 Madison, WI 53719-3221

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Mary Ray Worley

[rayworley85@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 11:34 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Mary Ray Worley

WI 53716

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Paul Zumhagen-

Krause [przhk@hotmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 10:34 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Paul Zumhagen-Krause 2630 Hoard St Madison, WI 53704-4870

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Nancy Moore

[nmoor02@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 10:04 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Nancy Moore 6225 Mineral Point Rd Apt D87 Madison, WI 53705-4575

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Patricia Verhoff

[patriciaverhoff@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 5:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Patricia Verhoff 1406 Wheeler Rd Madison, WI 53704-8423

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Aileen Paguio

[appaguio@sbcglobal.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 5:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Aileen Paguio 205 Ramsey Ct Madison, WI 53704-5233

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Russell Novkov

[rnovkov@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 5:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you very much for your consideration of this critical measure.

Sincerely,

Russell Novkov 4817 Sheboygan Ave Apt 508 Madison, WI 53705-2917

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Kirsten Olson

[kirstenliv30@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 5:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Kirsten Olson W237s8060 Highland Dr Big Bend, WI 53103-9615

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Kim Schmitgen

[schmitgen@tds.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 5:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Kim Schmitgen 1034 E Dayton St Madison, WI 53703-2428

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Sonia Porter

[soniap2@earthlink.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 9:34 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Sonia Porter 6202 Pioneer Rd Madison, WI 53711-4147

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Susan Reed

[greed@chorus.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 8:34 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Susan Reed 7733 Sundown Dr Verona, WI 53593-9795

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Bethany Johnson

[bethanybrooke@sbcglobal.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 8:04 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Bethany Johnson 4002 Drexel Ave Madison, WI 53716-1130

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of FRED. BERING

[fred.bering@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 8:04 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

FRED. BERING 3010 Todd Dr Madison, WI 53713-2920

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Randolph Sharpe

[morgansharpe@earthlink.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 7:33 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Randolph Sharpe 212 Merry St Madison, WI 53704-5259

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Rebecca Schumann

[rschumann@charter.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 7:34 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Schumann 1517 Golf View Rd Unit D Madison, WI 53704-7036

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Dennis Dettlaff

[db.dettlaff@charter.net]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 7:34 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Dennis Dettlaff 3725 Gregory St Madison, WI 53711-1731

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of stan sheggeby

[stan0817@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 5:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

stan sheggeby 302 Oriole Ln Madison, WI 53704-2416

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Leigha Katuin

[katuinleigha@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 5:33 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Leigha Katuin 3805 Petterle Pl Apt 1 Madison, WI 53704-1985

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Megan Farley

[meganmofo@hotmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, February 10, 2014 4:03 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 10, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Megan Farley 21 Wakeman St Madison, WI 53705-2653

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Virginia Shannon

[jngshannon@gmail.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 1:05 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 11, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

From someone who has served this community of women in their time of need, I would like to say that it is important for those who are anti-choice to learn that they should not think they have the right to place more stress into others lives. This is not an easy decision, and all too often I have experienced a woman who has stood for her anti-choice opinion -- loud and clear -- until suddenly she is pregnant and for any one of many sufficient reasons, she chooses to have an abortion. Then she may say -- "Oh, but this is different..." or... she may say -- "Now I understand, and I respect the right for women to make their own decision without harassment."

Please support this buffer zone ordinance so as not to invade someone's privacy nor make the decision more difficult than it is.

Sincerely,

Virginia Shannon 6205 Mineral Point Rd Apt 203 Madison, WI 53705-4577

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Tammi Kral

[trakral@gmail.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 1:05 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 11, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure. It is extremely important that patients feel safe and protected. The lack of ability to safely secure medical treatment essentially nullifies the right to obtain treatment.

Sincerely,

Tammi Kral 952 Spaight St Madison, WI 53703-3542

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Terri Whealen

[tlwhealen@gmail.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 3:35 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 11, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Terri Whealen 4601 Tonyawatha Trl Monona, WI 53716-2017

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Laura Schuch

[bodyfitsolutions@gmail.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 3:35 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 11, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Laura Schuch

Madison, WI

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Kimberly Luke

[kimlukemccoy@gmail.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 3:35 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 11, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Luke

Madison, WI 53711

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Kelsey Ross

[kross90@gmail.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 4:36 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 11, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Kelsey Ross 20 N Blair St Madison, WI 53703-2463

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Jo Anna Pautsch

[joannap@jkstservices.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 4:36 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 11, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Jo Anna Pautsch 4886 Town Hall Dr Cottage Grove, WI 53527-9748

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Wendi Kent

[xoxowcw@gmail.com]

Sent:

Wednesday, February 12, 2014 4:16 AM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 12, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.
All citizens deserve to seek out health care free from the added stress of being harassed.

Sincerely,

Wendi Kent 702 Lorillard Ct Apt 206 Madison, WI 53703-3897

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Penny Heinonen

[pennyheinonen@yahoo.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 6:36 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 11, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Penny Heinonen 5411 Marie Rd Oregon, WI 53575-2616

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Susan Herndon

[sherndon10@gmail.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 5:36 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 11, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Susan Herndon

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Jennifer Neuls

[nooliegoo@yahoo.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 5:36 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 11, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure. It is VERY important to me and we need to set an example for the rest of the state - that women's reproductive health is more important than scoring political points for re-election!

Sincerely,

Jennifer Neuls

Madison, WI 53714

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of bob blonigen

[omaopa@tds.net]

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 5:06 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 11, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

bob blonigen 15103 Mineral Spring Rd Newton, WI 53063-9740

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Veronica Sustic

[susticv@gmail.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 5:06 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 11, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Veronica Sustic 56 Trillium Ct Madison, WI 53719-2308

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Kimberly Ritz

[faerbronwyn13@rocketmail.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 4:06 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 11, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Kimberly D. RItz 49 Harding St Madison, WI 53714

Sincerely,

Kimberly Ritz 49 Harding St Madison, WI 53714-2218

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Sabine Knoppke-

Wetzel [knoppkwetze@gmail.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 4:06 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 11, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure. We really need a buffer zone because the protestors think that all women who use this clinic are getting abortions, but these clinics are indispensable to those who get regular clinical care there, such as check-ups or mammograms. People should not be discouraged from getting regular health care. The buffer zone will ensure that people get the care they need - care that has nothing to do with abortion.

Sincerely,

Sabine Knoppke-Wetzel

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Stephanie Bergholtz

[stephanie.bergholtz@gmail.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2014 3:05 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 11, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Bergholtz

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of kelly s

[beanchild@gmail.com]

Sent:

Wednesday, February 12, 2014 3:00 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 12, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

kelly s

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Siiri Koski

[yellow.girl94@yahoo.com]

Sent:

Wednesday, February 12, 2014 5:55 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 12, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Siiri Koski

WI

From:

NARAL Pro-Choice Wisconsin [can@prochoiceamerica.org] on behalf of Maria Ruggaber

[maria.isabel.morveli@gmail.com]

Sent:

Thursday, February 13, 2014 1:30 PM

To:

Abel, Pamela

Subject:

Support for proposed buffer zone

Feb 13, 2014

Dane County Board of Health & Public Safety committee members WI

Dear Board of Health & Public Safety committee members,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed buffer zone ordinance. This measure will protect patients from harassment and ensure their privacy while accessing health care, including abortion care. No one making this very personal decision should have protesters in their face or blocking their way.

Please support this measure when it comes before you for a vote.

Thank you for your consideration of this measure.

Sincerely,

Maria Ruggaber